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We had 28 people attend the meeting and all went well. We showed the LEA video and it gave us a great 
opportunity to delineate the different roles of LEA and MPA. The following directors were in attendance: 
Mark Patterson, Katie Dunn, Brian Thomas, Harold Arthur, Rob Weishapl, Steve Cavicchi, and I. As the 
director term is three years there was no one to vote on however as the officer roles are for one year and 
there were no nominations from the floor, the current officers were reelected for the coming year. This will 
be the third year for all the officers and directors so we need to give consideration as to who might fill 
these roles in 2011.  
 
All in all it was a good year. We did all the things we said we would do on projects and next year promises 
to be an exciting year for as we’ll be doing the watershed survey. We had signup sheets for people to 
volunteer to be CBIs and participate in the watershed survey. A number of people signed up for both and 
so we are off to a good start for next year. The one disappointment was in fund raising. We did not meet 
our goal so it could spell troubles for just how much CBI coverage we can afford next year. We have 
some remedies in the pipeline with the fabulous brochure that Mark Patterson had made up. We’ll be 
giving it to all the CBIs to pass out at the launches and with more CBI volunteers we hope we can cover 
some of the time at no cost. Also Brian and I will review this year’s timesheets, once the season is over, 
and we’ll see where and if there are times when coverage is not useful, especially at the Denmark launch 
site. 
 
If you have questions or comments, please do not hesitate to be in touch. 
 
 
David Ehrman 
 


